
 

 

Notice of Annual Meeting of West Michigan Concert Winds 
 
The West Michigan Concert Winds, a nonprofit corporation organized under Michigan law, will 
hold its annual meeting of members at 7 PM on May 1, 2025, at the MCC band room (at the 
beginning of the rehearsal scheduled on that date.).  The purpose of the meeting is to elect 
candidates to fill vacancies on the Board of Directors of the Winds.  We are currently seeking 
additional board members.   Interested parties should send an e mail or otherwise notify  Jim 
Brunner (jamess.brunner52@gmail.com) or Bob Tuttle (rctuttle@mac.com). Board members 
are elected to a two-year term. 
 
Prior to and at the meeting,  we will present a proposed slate of directors to be elected at the 
meeting. 
 
A meeting agenda follows: 
 
 

West Michigan Concert Winds 

Annual Meeting Agenda  -  7:00 PM on May 1, 2025 
 

Call to Order -  Jim Brunner 
Vote on  candidates nominated to the Board of Directors 

 
Adjournment of the meeting  
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